MENTER SIABOD

GWYL GWANWYN, MAY 2024

A great day was had by all at the Gwyl Gwanwyn in May, and for
once, the weather couldn’t have been better.

Special thanks must go to all the volunteers who turned up on both
Friday and Saturday to help putting up and taking down the marquees,
that really is one of the biggest jobs.

Thanks too, to all the stallholders and event organisers who attended,
you all helped to make it such a great day.

Thanks also go to the Koswecans, the ukulele band that kept us
entertained throughout the day.

The raffle was a great success, thanks to all the local businesses who
donated prizes so generously. Thank you.

The biggest thanks though, must go to
Kirsty, without whom, the event couldn’t §
have happened. From start to finish, ¢
Kirsty has been a powerhouse,
organising every aspect of the festival.
She should be rightfully proud for
spreading so much joy.

Lastly, a massive thank you, to everyone
who attended, you made the day.

(Continued from page 2)

The finer details have not been finalised, but watch out on social media

for more information regarding the grand reopening and hours of
business.

Exciting times.




